
  NEWS FROM MY DESK 

APRIL / MAY 2025 
My dear friends, 

 

The second term has begun and what a privilege I have been given to teach 5 

lectures a day, 27 talks a week, in order to train up pastors and missionaries for 

Africa. My trip last month to Malawi was wonderful and to see the amazing work our past students 

are doing is humbling, truly it inspires me to keep going in this the 39th year of the College. Let me 

bring you up to date on my work. 

 

KWAZULU-NATAL MISSIONARY & BIBLE COLLEGE 

With 85% of all pastors still untrained 

across Africa the task is huge and at 

KMBC we could not be doing a more 

important work for the Kingdom. The 

Lord has sent 3 additional mission 

students to us for the next 2 terms which 

is wonderful.  

 

 

Also one our past students, who some of you will remember, 

Humphrey Mumba came to spend time with us, just to be refrehed 

and encouraged. It was lovely to see him again. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MISSION    
TRIPS 
 

 

 

At the moment I am busy preparing my talks for my next trip to UGANDA where 

I will be preaching in Tororo, Baale and Kampala. Our past student, Alex Mukwabi, 

always organises a very full programme for me, so I am looking forward to this 

trip very much. 

 

 

PREACHING 

It is such a privilege for me to preach across the province each Sunday and this past month I have 

been to our churches in Ballito, Morningside in Durban, St Olav’s, Holy Trinity Imbali and the 

Hayfields Bible Chapel. I am so grateful for these opportunities. 

My 



 

BIBLE STUDY  

We have a very loving group of friends who come from different churches and we gather 

each Thursday @ 5pm to study the Word together. We are currently going through 1 

Corinthians. It is generating lots of discussion so if you don’t attend a study, pop in and 

enjoy the fellowship. 

 

Missionary Motivation Morning 

This 5-star meeting is my highlight every term, 

gathering with other missions minded friends to learn 

more about Missions and those who gave their lives to share the Gospel 

message. 

Try and make our next meeting, here are all the details. 

 

➢ When:  SATURDAY, 10 MAY 

➢ Time:  9:30 FOR COFFEE AND SOME EATS 

➢ Where: DAVID LIVINGSTONE MISSION HOUSE – 190 PINE STREET, PIETERMARITZBURG 

(opposite the Evangelical Seminary) 

• After coffee we will proceed to the Chapel at 10:00.  The meeting finishes at 12:00 sharp 

 

I will be covering the second - 

“MISSIONARY GENERAL” 

 WILLIAM CAREY – (affectionately known as) 

THE FATHER OF MODERN MISSIONS 
 

Make sure you don’t miss out on a great morning.  

 

Brian and Janet have another beautiful song, we also have a lot of second-hand books available, 

and fellowship that is “out of this world”. 

 

I hope this newsletter encourages you my dear friends and “rope holders”. You make this all 

possible through your love, prayers and faithful giving and I am so very grateful to you all.  

SIYABONGA 

I leave you  again to ponder this thought from Paul Harvey: - This quote is so “on the button” – please 

never lose that passion for reaching the lost. 

 

 

 

 

Blessings,  Warwick  
Contact :  082 920 1147 / kznbiblecollege@gmail.com  / footprintspmb@gmail.com / footprintsintoafrica.com                                                                                                 
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